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Comments: I strongly oppose the decision to allow ebikes to be allowed on trails designated for non motorized

vehicles.  By allowing any class of ebikes to be classified as non motorized vehicles, you will be putting more

pressure on already stressed wildlife, degrading the biodiversity of plant life in trail corridors and endangering

legitimately non-motorized users (hikers, equestrian and bicycle riders).  There are non motorized options for

people with limited mobility, and by opening up these non motorized designated  wilderness areas to ebikes, you

will be setting a precedent that will allow for more destruction of the rapidly shrinking winderness we have in this

country.  


